
 

 

 
 
Your 2024-25 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) was selected by the federal processor for review in a process called verification. The law 
says that before providing federal student aid, we must ask you to confirm the information you and your parents reported on your FAFSA. To verify the 
information you provided, please complete the questions below, include parent(s) and student signatures, and mail, bring, or fax the form to the Financial 
Assistance Office within 2 weeks of your receipt of this letter.  Failure to respond will result in our inability to disburse Federal Aid. If corrections need to 
be made to your FAFSA, the Financial Assistance Office will submit the changes on your behalf and will notify you of any changes by mail or email.   
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